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LETTER DATED 13 JULY 1960 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF TEE SECURITY COUNCIL

I wish to inform you that I have to bring to the attention of the Security

Council a matter which, in my opinion, may threaten the maintenance of international

peace and security. Thus, I request you to call an urgent meeting of the Security

Council to hear a report of the Secretary-General on a demand for Un1ted Nations

action in relation to the Republic of the Congo.

~~y I suggest that the meet: ~g is called for tonight at 8.30 p.m.

Accept, etc.

(Signed) Dag Hammarskjold




